
JOIN US FOR A  
PUBLIC MEETING

Wednesday, May 4, 2022 
4:00 - 7:00 pm

Southwestern Illinois College (SWIC)
GRANITE CITY CAMPUS

4950 Maryville Road, Granite City, IL

You may stop by the Open House  
any time between 4:00 and 7:00 pm 

No Formal Presentation

The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) and 
the Missouri Department of Transportation (MoDOT) will 
be providing information regarding the replacement of 
the bridge that carries I-270 over 
the Mississippi River connecting 
Madison County, Illinois and St. 
Louis, Missouri and the interchange 
modifications at Riverview Drive. 

Please join us for an Open House to 
be informed of:

•	 Traffic management during construction
•	 How to stay informed during construction
•	 Construction schedule

PUBLIC MEETING LOCATION
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IDOT’S I-270 OVER THE MISSISSIPPI RIVER BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 

MoDOT’S RIVERVIEW DRIVE & I-270 INTERCHANGE MODIFICATION

203

For more information, please visit the project websites:
www.idot.illinois.gov/projects/i-270-over-the-mississippi-river� www.modot.org/i-270-and-riverview-drive-interchange-project

The meeting is accessible to individuals with disabilities. Anyone requiring special assistance can contact Billie Owen, IDOT Senior Project Studies Engineer at (618) 346-3209 or  
Lisa Kuntz, MoDOT Project Manager at (314) 452-1879. Persons planning to attend who need a sign language interpreter or similar accommodations may notify IDOT’S TTY/TTD number at  
(800) 526-0844 or 711; TTY users who speak Spanish can call (800) 501- 0864 or 711.  For Telebraile, dial (877) 526-6670. All requests should be made at least five days before the meeting.


